
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

          
                Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. At the end of last term we 

started to purchase some new equipment including balance bikes, wooden dolls houses, friction 

toys, small world toys, just to name a few, using the money we raised from the Christmas bingo.  

If you have any suggestions to improve our Pre School, please feel free to speak to a member of 

staff or post it in our suggestion box which is located in the cloak room on the table. 
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Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have been doing 

on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Superheroes 

 
 

Please remember to phone or text 

the Pre School phone ONLY, if your 

child s going to be absent or they 

are getting picked up by someone 

else. 

Pre-Schools number is 

07752911987 

 
                         Snack Money 

Please can I remind you that all snack monies and 

Parental fees must be paid before the end of each 

term. This is due to our accountant needing to see 

our books. 
 

Sickness and Diarrhoea  

Please may I remind you that it is 48 hours 

after the last bout before your child can 

return to Pre School. This is an NHS 

requirement, to prevent the spread of the 

virus, this also includes staff. Plus, if staff 

contract it, we may be forced to close due to 

shortage of staff.  

Superhero dress up day  
Friday 20th May we are holding a Superhero day, when the children can come dressed up as their favourite 

Superhero. Please don’t go to great expense, maybe try your hand at making something  

 

  

Queen’s Jubilee 

On Friday 27th May we will be holding a party to celebrate 

the Queens Platinum Jubilee, it’s time to dress up in red, 

white and blue. Like Christmas all the children will be 

finishing at 1pm.  

 
Hopefully, the weather will start to improve 

soon and we can continue to have lots of fun 

outdoors. Please can you ensure your child 

has a sun hat and sun cream with them at 

all times, this is to comply with our 

 Health & Safety Policy.     

 
                    


